Gmail - Holt Harris property Page 1 of 2

L
G i l ‘ Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

g ot

Holt Harris property

Patricia Fahy <patriciafahy109@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 7, 2016 at 11:25 AM
To: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

FYI on the below - though it sounds as if you may already know this and | am pleased that the college is giving a tour. |
hope it's helpful. .

Happy New Year,

Pat

Patricia Fahy

patriciafahy109@gmail.com
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/AssemblymemberPatriciaFahy

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Seery, Sheila C <sseery@albany.edu>

Date: Wed, Jan 6, 2016 at 1:46 PM

Subject: RE; Holt Harris property

To: Patricia Fahy <patriciafahy 109@gmail.com>

Cc: Catherine Fahey <faheyc@assembly state.ny.us>

Pat,

Below is a link to an FAQ that UAlbany created to answer neighbors question regarding the UAlbany Foundation’s recent
purchase of the Holt-Harris property.

We are not moving to demolish the buildings on the property at the current time and the property does not include the
LaGrange home and is not historic property. Our immediate concern is addressing any safety issues since the houses and
barn are in advance disrepair. Part of this parcel was once home to prominent Albany resident Mayor Billy Barnes, who built
a house in 1905 that burned down in 1985. The land was later home to Judge John E. Holt-Harris, whose family built the two
existing homes and whose descendants sold it to the University at Albany Foundation. Neither the land nor the structures on
it are listed on the Register of Historic Places.

We have set up a tour of the property for Mr. Reeb and Guilderland Town Supervisor Peter Barber for this Friday and we are
planning to meet with neighbors to the Holt-Harris property Monday night to discuss the purchase and answer any
questions.

http://www.albany .edu/news/65612.php
If you have any more questions, just let me know.

Sheila

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=182ce864fd& view=pt&search=inbox&msg=152 1ce83dObeffe7... 1/8/2016



